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Next Meeting
The next club meeting will held on Tuesday, April 2 at 6:30 pm at Bobbio's Pizza at 
312 Oak Street, Central Point.  
At this meeting we will discuss the bylaws. Please take some time to read the new 
updated bylaws posted on the "News" page on the website.  These bylaws were 
discussed at the last meeting with copies distributed. Much has been added to 
protect the members and the club, so be sure to read them. 

March Tournament
The next tournament is at Shasta Lake on March 16 and 17.  Blast off will be around 
7 am from Packers Bay.  Don't forget to bring your proof of insurance if you haven't 
provided that yet to the tournament director.  It ought to be a beautiful weekend, but 
be careful of debris in the water. 

Presentations
Does anyone want to give a presentation to the club or know somehow who would 
have something interesting and valuable to share?  If so, let Steve know. It would be 
a good addition to our monthly meetings.

April Tournament
The April tournament is at Trinity.  Just in case the weather is not good, the backup 
lake is Galesville.  If you're going to make it to Trinity, the cabins we all stayed in last 
year is called Pinewood Resort.  Call Marie at 1-707-599-8755.  The website says 
they are supposed to be open by then.  
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